
My name is Dan Barnett and I own a Billy Smoothboars a restaurant in Bandon, Oregon. This governors mandates has  been 
devastating to my business. Her total disregard for the facts and her arbitrary closure of restaurants is unforgivable! There are NO 
facts to substantiate her actions whatsoever. I believe her actions are a personal attack on my industry, my and my employees 
livelihood with total disregard! When we ask for numbers to substantiate her actions none are given! It is like a “sit down and shut 
up” dictatorship. Her threatening to pull our OLCC license if we do not comply is nothing short of extortion and criminal! Then to 
make things worse, she opens up her Lottery so that her revenue no longer takes a hit! What a slap in the face! She actually 
expects me to open my restaurant and staff it so that a player can cash in their lottery ticket, while not being allowed to serve them a 
beverage or meal! The prerequisite to being granted that license was that I had to supply a drink and food! But, now that she is 
losing money due to this highly exaggerated flu, she changes her own rules! This is unacceptable and CRIMINAL! OPEN US NOW!


